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August 21, 2020 

Dear Summerville Union High School District Families, 

As school is beginning using distance learning, we are providing an update regarding breakfast and/or 

lunch provided through the Bear Rock Café.  

Breakfast and lunch are available each day. Please order using our online ordering form. You may also 

contact Jessica Kenitzer in our Food Services department at (209) 928-4228 x 6235 or email Jessica 

Kenitzer at jkenitzer@summbears.net to arrange pickup.  

Our transportation department will be delivering meals to “hubs” located along each bus route. All 

district vehicles will be marked with a Summerville High Logo. If you have questions regarding 

transportation, you may call Becki Flores at  (209) 928-4228 x 6239 or email bflores@summbears.net.  

Meal payments need to be made in advance. If not eligible for free meals, breakfast may be purchased 

for $2.25 and lunch is $3.50. The price for students who qualify for reduced price meals is $0.30 for 

breakfast and $0.40 for lunch. You may use SchoolPay (www.schoolpay.com) to make credit card 

payments, mail checks to the District Office, or pay in person at the District Office using social distancing 

guidelines. For payment assistance, please contact Andrea Ransom (209) 928-3498 x 6252 or 

aransom@summbears.net.  

Beginning Wednesday, August 19 meals will be delivered to designated stops along the bus routes. Click 

here for delivery times and locations. Meals may also be picked up between 11 am and 2 pm, or by 

appointment. Please call or email Jessica to arrange other times. Menus through October are available 

here. 

I want to encourage each family in our district to complete the application for the National School Lunch 

Program and submit it online or to the District Office. For more information on the application please 

contact Cindy Jensen (209) 928-3498 or email cjensen@summbears.net.  

Happy New School Year! 

 
Michael Merrill 
Superintendent 
Summerville Union High School District 
mmerrill@summbears.net 
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